
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

 

I am a resident of Oregon, and I am writing to urge your support for SB 

482.  

 

I support survivors of sexual assault, and I ask that you relieve them of the 

burden of annually renewing restraining orders. They deserve better from us 

than this additional, continual burden. The onus should not be on them, and 

they should not have to relive their trauma regularly in an effort to keep 

themselves safe.  Please vote to pass SB 482. 

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Respectfully, 

Cokie G. Anderson 

McMinnville, OR 

 


